
Minutes of Planning Committee Meeting in public to discuss planning application

SDNP/22/05268/FUL Hazledene Barn, The Dene Winchester Road

Conversion of a disused equestrian stabling unit into a single medium sized dwelling

3rd Jan 2023 @ 5pm in the Village Hall

Attendees:  East Meon Parish Council Planning Committee consisting of:

Cllr Steve Ridgeon (Chair)

Cllr David Cooke

Cllr Andy Hales

There were no members of the public in attendance.

The committee discussed the draft comments shared by Cllr Steve Ridgeon and improved / reviewed 
by the rest of the committee.  We agreed that our concerns are across a number of elements of the 
South Downs Local Plan Policy SD41, including the type of building and whether it is worthy of 
conversion.

It was agreed that these comments should be submitted to the SDNPA Planning website by the 
Parish Clerk.

The meeting closed at 5.12pm.
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